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Mr. President,  

 

        The Holy See does not cease to follow with concern the Palestinian issue, and 

the conflict that it generates, and wishes to express its closeness to the Palestinian 

people for the suffering caused by the killing of the journalist Shireen Abu Akleh 

during the firefight between the Israeli army and some Palestinians on 11 May in 

Jenin (Palestine), which the journalist was simply documenting. The Holy See not 

only deplores in clear terms this and the other killings that have been on the increase 

in recent months, but it cannot fail to express its horror at what happened at the 

funeral of the deceased Shireen in Jerusalem, provoked by an unacceptable and 

absolutely reprehensible attitude on the part of the police: dignity and respect for a 

deceased person precedes any consideration of security, and those who fail in this 

cannot be in charge of public order. 
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